
 

18th October 2022 

 

Juan José Ramírez Ochoa 
Director Ejecutivo 
Fundación Guatefuturo  
Blvd. Los Próceres Zona Pradera Torre II Nivel 15 Oficina 1506 
  
Dear Juan, 

Re: Discounted tuition fees for GUATEFUTURO sponsored students 

The University of Warwick and GUATEFUTURO have a longstanding collaborative agreement through which 

the University has welcomed a significant number of oustanding GUATEFUTURO beneficiaries  into a wide 

variety of academic disciplines. These scholars have actively contributed and thrived as part of our student 

community.  

In recognition of this long standing collaboration, the University of Warwick has been providing substantial 
financial support to GUATEFUTURO beneficiaries and would like to continue this provision into the future as 
follows:  

• WMG (Warwick Manufacturing Group) and WBS (Warwick Business School) to provide scholarships worth 
50% of the tuition fees to all GUATEFUTURO beneficiaries studying on full-time master’s courses within 
these two departments.  

• The University of Warwick to provide scholarships worth 20% of the tuition fees for GUATEFUTURO 
beneficiaries studying on any other master’s in any other department.  

• The University of Warwick to also provide scholarships worth 20% of the tuition fees for GUATEFUTURO 
beneficiaries pursuing PhD studies in any department at the University.  

 
In order to be eligible for these awards, scholars should have an unconditional offer of a place on a full time 
postgraduate taught or research course delivered at the University of Warwick for entry in 2022/23, 2023/24, 

2024/25 or 2025/26. There is no restriction on the number of GUATEFUTURO beneficiaries joining any 
programme.  
 
A comprehensive list of Warwick’s master’s and PhD programmes can be found here: 
https://warwick.ac.uk/study/postgraduate/. 
 
Tuition fees are published in advance and can be viewed at:  
http://warwick.ac.uk/services/academicoffice/finance/fees/postgraduatefees/.  
 
We very much look forward to continuing our strong working relationship with GUATEFUTURO to help enable the 
brightest Guatemalan students fulfil their potential through master’s or PhD studies at the University of Warwick.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

Roberta Wooldridge Smith 
Interim Academic Registrar 
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